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We passed our bus inspections which took place on December 18, 2020.  The highway 
patrol come to the Transportation building and our drivers and mechanics brought the buses in 
one at a time and the highway patrol went through them to make sure everything is working 
properly on them and they are safe to be on the roads.  So our drivers and mechanics was busy 
cleaning to get the buses ready.

The mechanics finished putting a transmission in Food service red suburban.  They also 
installed a transmission in district vehicle #953 (tan suburban).  The mechanics will have to 
replace an engine in the maintenance plow truck but ordering backed up and we will not be 
able to get an engine until possibly summer and to rebuild the engine would be about the same 
because of the parts not available at this time.  

Everett and William from the technology department came and checked out our 
internet service at the bus garage they installed a new switch and fiber cables they figured the 
wind has something to do with it.  

The driver’s helped deliver the food baskets, toys, and candy for Everett Armstrong they 
worked late but they was able to get the majority of it handed out.  One driver came back in the 
next day and finished giving out what he had left.  

Our curtains for our buses finally arrived.  The mechanics and driver’s been installing 
these in all our buses.  The curtains act as a barrier between the students to help cut down on 
germs when they accidently sneeze or cough.

We had a total of 11 activity trips for the month of January.  This concludes our report.


